


Spring Break Week

April 14-21, 2025

Classes resume on 
Tuesday, April 22, 2025



Lions Club - Promoting Vision Health for OPCSD Students 

Thank you to the Lions Club for sharing the Welch Allyn vision screener 
and screening over 800 of our elementary students.

This screener can accurately detect serious vision issues in a matter of 
a few seconds.



New Website



Academy Of Finance

The Orchard Park High School Academy of Finance is among a select group who have reached NAF’s model level for 
2025. These academies are being spotlighted for their excellent efforts in delivering high-quality educational 
experiences for high school students across the nation.  

“This prestigious recognition is a true reflection of the dedication and collaboration that drive the success of our 
Academy of Finance,” said Kristen Casto, Academy Director. “Our achievements would not be possible without the hard 
work of our students, the passion of our teachers, the guidance of our advisory board, and the unwavering support of 
our business and community partners. This honor is a testament to the power of teamwork at its finest.”



International Night



Excellence in Music Education 
BPO/ECMEA Award for Excellence 
in Music Education:   

This award recognizes and honors 
music educators who make 
possible the progression from the 
very first note, to the last exquisite 
tone, as students are nurtured into 
the musical art. One of this year's 
award recipients is Tami Feldman, 
music educator, Eggert Elementary 
and Ellicott Elementary


